
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Next Week’s Topic:  Little Red Hen 
Next week we will be basing our work on the above story. The  
children will be joining in and acting out parts of the story . We will  
be making our own bread and also tasting breads from different parts  
of the world. A very tasty topic!! 

Things to do at home: 
You might like to do some baking with your child this week. We will be looking at 
bread recipes, but you might want to make some biscuits or cakes etc. This is a 
very good way to have some fun with your child at home and then share what you 
have made! Your child will learn about; how cookery books work, weighing           
ingredients, following instructions in the correct order and safety in the kitchen. 

Please help: 
We are planning to have a picnic (weather permitting) on Wednesday. If possible 
could you bring in a bread product for the children to taste. This could be bagels, 
crumpets, nann bread, to name a few.  
We need lots of junk boxes please. Thank you 
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Special Events: 
                             It is wonderful to see how our new starters are settling into  
                            Nursery. We are expecting more children this week so give them    
                            a smile! 
                 
  

Thank You 

Yours, 

Laurie Kidd and Cath Brown 
Nursery Teachers 


